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  OFFSHORE VERIFICATION CONTRACT 
 

The existing contract for the provision of offshore verification services expired on 1 December 2019. 

The Product Service and Contract team along with representatives from the Risk and Verification 
team undertook a tender process for the continuing provision of these services. 

DataFlow Ltd were the successful tenderer and a new contract has been signed which took effect 
from 2 December 2019.  

As DataFlow Ltd held the previous contract to provide these services the process for requesting 
verification has remained unchanged. 

However, the Product Service and Contracts team will be working with DataFlow Ltd on the 
possibility of establishing a portal for the submission of requests and receipt of verification reports in 
2020. 
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